
Town of Collins Planning Board Meeting

June 18, 2024


Call meeting to order:

	 Chairman Brian Martin called meeting to order at 7:03 PM with attendance taken.


Attendance:

	 Present:  Tom Siegle, John Bentley, Richard Agle and Ch Brian Martin

	 Not Present:  Thomas Raymond

	 Guests:  Supervisor Ken Martin, Brenda Overhoff, and David Gamel


Broadband Antenna’s:


• One of the PB members asked Ch Brian Martin if he has heard anything more on the inquiry of 
Broadband Antenna’s in the Town.  No further contact or permit requests has been received 
from the company.


Houghton Southern Tier Training Classes:


• Three PB Members attended the Training Classes and said they learned a few new things.


Houses with Un-mowed Lawns:


• A question was asked to Supervisor Ken Martin regarding houses in the Town with lawns that are 
overgrown and need mowing.  Supervisor Martin responded that the Town has a new Building 
Inspector and she is sending out letters to those property owners who have extremely tall grass 
in need of mowing on their properties.  If she does not receive a response back from those 
property owners, she is ticketing the property owner.


This is a short PB meeting so the committee for the Towns Comprehensive Plan Update can meet 
immediately following the PB meeting.


Next Meeting:

	 Next PB meeting will be held on Tuesday, July 16, 2024 at 7:00 PM at the Town Hall.


Adjournment:


	 Motion was made to adjourn the meeting at 7:15 PM.

	 Motion:  Tom Siegle

	 Second:   Richard Agle

	 Vote:  Tom Siegle – aye; John Bentley – aye; Richard Agle – aye; and Ch Brian Martin – aye

	 The Motion was passed.


Respectfully submitted,

	 Deb Martin


